
Minutes of the meeting of the CARAVAN PARK 
BEST VALUE WORKING GROUP held at the 
Town Hall on WEDNESDAY, 14th JUNE 2006  
at 3.00 p.m. 

 
Present: - 

Councillor G.M. Suttle (Town Mayor) – Chairman 
Councillor C. Bright 
Councillor Mrs J. Farrow    

 Councillor M.W. Pratt 
 

Also in attendance: - 
        Mr. A. Leeson    Town Clerk 

        Mr. N. Pearce    Caravan Sales & Operations Manager. 
 

1. APOLOGIES 
 An apology for his inability to attend the Meeting was received from 
Councillor Trite. 
 

 
2. FUTURE BUSINESS STRATEGY 

 Further to Minute No. 3 (a) of the Special Meeting of the Council held on 
8th June 2006, detailed consideration was given to the future business strategy to 
be adopted at the Swanage Bay View Holiday Park. 
 Following advice received from the Dorset Association of Parish and 
Town Councils and the National Association of Local Councils, Members fully 
discussed the points raised, and in accordance with the “Challenge principle” of 
“Best Value”, gave careful consideration to the options relating to the future 
business strategy at the Holiday Park. 
 It was RESOLVED UNANIMOUSLY:- 
  That the Town Clerk be instructed to contact appropriate 
  organisations to obtain the cost of services with regards 
  to exploring a variety of business options, and to write 
  to the District Auditor informing him of the Council’s 
  decision. 

 
 
3. ANY OTHER MATTERS THE CHAIRMAN DECIDES ARE URGENT
 Premises Licence

  The Clerk reported on the Public Hearing of the Purbeck District 
Council Licensing Panel which had been held to consider objections raised to 
the Town Council’s application for a “Premises Licence” in respect of the 
Swanage Bay View Holiday Park. 
  He reported that the licence had been granted, subject to strict  
adherence to a number of conditions. 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 4.30 p.m. 
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